
From: lheisler@heislerlawoffice.com <lheisler@heislerlawoffice.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 11:18 AM
To: Ben Martig <Ben.Martig@northfieldmn.gov>
Subject: Proposed Charter Amendment to Section 3.5
Importance: High

HI Ben,   See attached Ordinance to be presented to the City Council for consideration. Can you get this into the pipeline for the appropriate notices and hearing by the City Council?  Let me know if you need anything else from me.   Lance Hei

External sender <lheisler@heislerlawoffice.com> 
Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.

HI Ben,

See attached Ordinance to be presented to the City Council for consideration. Can you get this
into the pipeline for the appropriate notices and hearing by the City Council?  Let me know if
you need anything else from me.

Lance Heisler, Chairman, Northfield Charter Commission.
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